
March 2, 2015 

Ms. Jackie M. Henderson 
City Clerk and Clerk of Council 
City Hall Room 23090 
301 King Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314 

Re: Proposed Vacation of Public Right-of-Way at 2500 Sanford Street 

Dear Ms. Henderson: 

Pursuant to authorization given to Mayor Euille at the City Council public hearing 
meeting on January 24, 2015, we the undersigned were appointed "Viewers" to view the public 
right-of-way between the residential homes at 2500 & 2418 Sanford Street. 

All three of the signatories below viewed the property on February 11, 2015 and have 
reviewed the materials provided to us by City staff and it is our opinion that the vacation and 
discontinuance of the public right-of-way would not cause any inconvenience or harm to the 
general public. Additionally, we agree with the Planning Commission and staff 
recommendations for the approval of this request for vacation, subject to compliance with the 
conditions detailed in the staff report and all applicable City Codes and Ordinances. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Porterfield 
16 W. Bellefonte A venue 
Alexandria, VA 22301 

Joseph LaMountain 
106 E. Cliff Street 
Alexandria, VA 22301 

~ 
Benjamin Klein 
1401 Kenwood A venue 
Alexandria, VA 22302 


